
Stevenage Electoral Review
Have your say

The Local Government Boundary Commission for 
England is asking for your views on our electoral 
review of Stevenage. The review will agree new ward 
boundaries across the council.

•	 Do you have suggestions about where your ward 
boundaries should be?

•	 Where do people in your area go to access local 
facilities, such as shops and leisure activities?

•	 Which areas do you identify as your local 
community?

Consultation closes: 31 January 2022

reviews@lgbce.org.uk
www.consultation.lgbce.org.uk 
www.lgbce.org.uk
https://lgbce.beezer.com/

Review Officer (Stevenage),  
LGBCE,  PO Box 133,  
Blyth,  NE24 9FE

Find out more and have your say:


